
 

 

PSA mourns fallen giant 
 

The PSA has learnt with sadness that the Provincial Chairperson of the 

Limpopo Provincial Committee of Agriculture, Land Reform and Rural 

Development, Cde Mokebe David Maraba, passed away on 31 July 2021 

after a short illness. 

 

Cde Maraba joined the PSA in February 1996 and selfselssly served the 

Union and fought for the rights and interests of members. Members saw 

his commitment and elected him as shop steward. He was ultimately 

elected as Provincial Chairperson in 2016 and re-elected in 2020. He 

fought for the recognition of the Union and ensured that an unsafe 

building was closed, that the Recruitment Policy is followed and was 

never hesitant to engage th employer.  

 

As the PSA mourns the loss of a cadre, we remember the saying that ‘A life that touches others goes on 

forever’. Cde Maraba touched many and the battle continues. Members at the Department are urged to 

take the baton. The PSA sends heartfelt condolences to the Branch, Provincial Structure, members and 

the family.  

 

Sadly, the COVID-19 regulations deny us the opportunity to attend the funeral as only 50 people may 

attend the burial and the family must be allowed space to burry this giant who died whilst serving his 

constituency. Cde Maraba left us a good example to follow in that we have a purpose to fulfill. A man who 

has worked, deserved his rest.  

 

REST WELL CDE MARABA, TILL WE MEET AGAIN! 
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